
St Mary’s Weekly Newsletter - Friday 12th January 2024 
 
 

Happy New Year 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a restful, happy and healthy holiday and are looking 

forward to this new year. Please find attached the action for happiness calendar to support a happier January and a 

flyer from NT about their Healthier Lifestyles group 

 

Year 2 Class Mass 

On Thursday the children in Year 2 led the parish Mass on the theme of Thanksgiving. They read, sang and prayed 

with great reverence and were thankful to be joined by the family and member of the parish.  

 

School Lunches 

Please complete the school meals form to make your child's lunch choices by clicking on this link. The form is open 

from 8am on Fridays until noon on Wednesdays.  https://forms.office.com/e/cJQL8kYdyb  

 

DONATIONS! 

Can you help? We are looking for some pop up books or cards that can be used as examples in our DT lessons. If you 

have anything like this, please can you send it to the school office? Also Mrs Byerley is looking for some donations of 

Mobilo especially the wheels and connectors. Please send any donations to Nursery. Thank you. 

 

Holiday Clubs 

We know many parents are often looking for clubs for the children during the school holidays. After many years of 

working in local holiday clubs, Mr Miley has begun a new partnership with a fellow PE teacher and from Easter will 

be running holiday clubs at Monkseaton High School. To book follow this link or go to the Facebook page Miley & 

Johnson Active Kids Club 

 

North Tyneside Activities 

Please see attached some information from North Tyneside about a range of events for children in the local leisure 

centres after school. 

 

Parent Support Groups 

We have been invited to share with you some events taking place to offer support to parents. The first is for parents 

of children aged 0-5yrs who may have SEND or disabilities and the second is a virtual group to support parents of 

children who are experience emotional or mental health issues. The flyers explain how to access these events 

 

Roadworks 

Just a reminder that roadworks are scheduled to take place from Tuesday next week at Mast Lane Roundabout and 

we have been advised that this work may cause traffic delays. The school crossing patrol will be moved during this 

time. 

 

Dates for Diary 

Friday 19th January – Year 3 Family Celebration of the Word 

Friday 19th January – Year 6 at Safetyworks 

Thursday 1st February – Mini Vinnies Meeting after school 

Friday 2nd February – Year 1 Class Assembly 
 

Next week is MONKEY week on the school lunch menu 

 

Don’t forget to visit it our school website for further school information 

www.stmarysonline.co.uk 

https://forms.office.com/e/cJQL8kYdyb
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAYAAJxoDNtUNjY5NklSWlBLUzc1SDlXU005UUo0U1QxNC4u&fbclid=IwAR0Y4QfZqdw3YezrIumG-qwlhYX_bWdj34wYoBOSGxv03KWI5ovUqfYAcWE
http://www.stmarysonline.co.uk/


Online Safety #wakeupwednesday 
 

 

 


